
TUCKSHOPTUCKSHOP
LAST LUNCH ORDERS



The Last Lunch Orders for

2022 close TODAY 
(Thursday, 8th) at 8PM. Over-
the-Counter purchases will be

available as well.



Monday, 12th will be Over-
The-Counter purchases ONLY.

No Lunches.



Tuesday and Wednesday the
Tuckshop is CLOSED.



Thank you for a great year!



Mel Mayne


